
schoolinfrastructure.nsw.gov.au 

NSW Department of Education – School Infrastructure 

 

 

 

Queanbeyan High School 
Summer holidays construction works December 2019 

Artist impression of the Queanbeyan High School upgrade 

Investing in our schools 

The NSW Government is investing $6.7 billion over 
the next four years to deliver 190 new and upgraded 
schools to support communities across NSW. 
In addition, a record $1.3 billion is being spent on 
school maintenance over five years. This is the largest 
investment in public education infrastructure in the 
history of NSW. 

Progress summary 

Some of the upgrade will be delivered by December 
2019 including:  administration refurbishment, staff 
facilities, food technology and hospitality facilities, 
landscaping, walkways and ramps around these three 
buildings, and the bus shelter. 

Summer school holiday works 

Construction activities will continue until 20 
December 2019 with a two week shut down over the 
Christmas holidays. The work is scheduled to 
commence on 6 January 2020. 

 

What works will remain in 2020? 

Over Term 1 and 2 in 2020 works will continue on the 
following: 

- Building A and Building F (refurbished general 
learning space and STEM spaces) 

- COLA 

- Refurbishing of sports courts 

Stay updated 

School Infrastructure NSW will continue to work 
closely with the school and local community and 
share regular updates as the project progresses.  

You can stay updated about the project via our 
website - 
https://www.schoolinfrastructure.nsw.gov.au/projects/
q/queanbeyan-high-school.html

For more information contact: 

School Infrastructure NSW 
Email: schoolinfrastructure@det.nsw.edu.au 
Phone: 1300 482 651 
www.schoolinfrastructure.nsw.gov.au 
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Frequently asked questions 

What works will be completed over the holidays? 

No construction work will be undertaken over the 
holidays.  The work is scheduled to commence on 6 
January 2020. 

Will construction take place over Christmas and 
New Year? 

No, there will be a two week shut down over the 
Christmas holidays. 

 

 

 

Who can I contact if I have a concern over  
the holidays? 

If you have any queries or concerns about this project 
you can contract School Infrastructure during business 
hours on 1300 482 651. 

School Infrastructure NSW will be closed from Monday 
23 December to Friday 3 January inclusive. 
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